
Subject: 351 Barrenjoey Road Newport - Application Number: DA2020/1756

Dear Northern Beaches Council,

I strongly oppose the application because of the following reasons:

I think that Robertson Road should be kept as the heart of Newport.

This road is the only road in Newport that is pleasant to walk through, to dine out and is a safe place to walk 
with children. I feel I’m more part of the Newport community when I’m passing through and see other fellow 
Newport people.

This road is holding markets and other pleasant events from time to time. All of that would be totally destroyed 
by having this new development realised.

If this heart of Newport becomes dead that will increase the delinquency which is already happening in 
Newport. More adults around at night time, less teenagers able to misbehave.

Sincerely,

Christine Bodart

30 Prince Alfred Parade,

Newport 2106
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